
Mass Times 

 
Daily Mass: 7:45am 

 

Saturday Mass: 4:00pm 

Penance at 3:15pm 

 

Sunday Mass: 7:30am 

  9:00am 

  11:30am 

Choir sings at 11:30 Mass 

Upcoming Events: 
 

 

Commitment to Community 

Fair 

Weekend of Sept. 19 & 20  

 

Consoling the Heart of Jesus 

Begins on Sept. 22 & 23 - more 

on page 3 

 

Flu Shot Clinic 

Sept. 26 & 27 after Masses 
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Are you a new parishioner or visiting for the first time? 
Welcome! Please introduce yourself to one of the priests. We invite you to become an 

active participant of our parish community and welcome you. Please take a census 

envelope from the racks at each exit or contact the Parish Office for one.  
 

Connect with us online! 
Get connected with Holy Cross. Visit our website to learn more about all of our 

ministries and activities, subscribe to our weekly bulletin emails, or join our online 

community on all these social media sites. We look forward to hearing from you! 

HOLY CROSS PARISH 
A CARING COMMUNITY 

SEPTEMBER 6, 2015 
TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    

OUR MISSION  “We are a community of Catholics who draw our strength 

from the celebration of the Eucharist, so that Christ may live in us and we 

may express the values He taught by our loving service to family, neighbor 

Dear Friends, 
 

     School begins this week! 
 

     What a wonderful new opportunity to use the great gift of our minds to learn about God’s world, 

His people, and ourselves. 
    

   If you are a student, your vocation right now is being the best student you can be, guided by your 

teachers & family. 
 

   Apply yourself to all that you do with your whole heart & with all of your gifts & talents.  Do 

more studying than the next student, read more than most, never be afraid to do the “extra” ~ you 

will never regret it ~ it will help you to be all that God has created you to be  ~ The Best You! 
     

          God bless you always. 

       Msgr. Yeazel 
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Sunday, Sept. 6
th

– 23
rd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 AM Virginia Steigerwald/ Sarah & Tony Zerrillo 

 9:00 AM John C. Conway/ Dodie & Jack Dee 

11:30 AM Eileen Lonkey/ Mary Lynn Collins 

Monday, September 7
th  

- Labor Day 

 9:00 AM James Walker/ Mary Beth Dutter
 

 No Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament Today 

Tuesday, September 8
th 

  7:45AM Mary Jane & Jim Maio/ Family 

  8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday, September 9
th 

 7:45 AM Timothy Ahern/ Wife Carol 

 8:15 AM - 2:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

-    Church (please note time chg.) 

 7:00 PM Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Church 

Thursday, September 10
th 

 7:45 AM People of Holy Cross 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Friday, September 11
th 

 7:45 AM Joseph C. Crisafulli Jr./ Tom & Chris Kenah 

 9:15 AM School Mass 

 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

Saturday, September 12
th 

 3:15-3:45 PM Penance—Church 

 4:00 PM Thomas Centore/ DeMari Family 

Sun., Sept. 13
th

 - 24
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 AM Rosa & Ed Geraty/ Family 

 9:00 AM Frank Borer/ John & Marcia Gerwith &  

   Sister Mary 

11:30 AM John F. Gorman/ Martha L. Gorman 

YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT    
 

Your goodness is exceptional. 
 

Collection of August 30th  : $20,485.40  

Credit card and electronic donations are now possible through the 

Holy Cross website:  www.holycrossdewitt.org/give   

Also, don’t forget to use 

our QR Code with your smartphones!   
   

Planned Giving For Our Parish 
 

Please consider our parish through: 

 Your Will or Trust 

 Retirement Assets 

 Life Insurance Policies 
 A Life Income Gift which will provide you with         

payments for life and ultimately will benefit our parish. 

Banns of Marriage 
 

Sarah Beth Andrews & Robert W. Eaton 

23rd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

MUSICAL NOTES       
Prelude:  Intermezzo                                     -Pietro Mascagni 

Pro. Hymn:  638 -  ETERNAL FATHER, STRONG 

                                     TO SAVE                                 MELITA      

Sung Mass Parts:  

         Heritage Mass                                          -Owen Alstott 

              885, 886, 887, 889, 891, 892  (Hymnal)                                                           
Liturgy of the Word & Propers:  Pg. 208 ff.. 

Responsorial Psalm:  Pg. 208  (Praise the Lord, my soul!) 

Gospel Acclamation:  Pg. 209  (Jesus proclaimed…) 

Off. Hymn:  399 -  YOU ARE THE HEALING 

COMMUNION MEDITATION: (4:00, 9:00, 11:30) 

         Anthem  (from Chess)   -Tim Rice & Benny Andersson 

(Liam Fitzpatrick - tenor solo) 

Rec. Hymn:  637 -  AMERICA THE BEAUTIFUL 
                                                                                   MATERNA 

Postlude:  Improvisation on Hymntune America    AMERICA  
____________________________________________________ 

 

CANTORS:  4:00 -  Liam Fitzpatrick        

                     9:00  -  Tom Griffith  

                   11:30  -  Tom Griffith 
 

Jesus is the great healer, giving His nurturing love to all human-

ity. We sing with optimism of our life in the new Jerusalem. 

The Lord ever protects and defends us. 
 

The Communion Meditation, sung by Liam Fitzpatrick, a new 

member of the Adult Choir, is a song of love of country. Taken 

out of the context of the theatrical piece for which it was writ-

ten, it is a true anthem of love of God and country on this cele-

bration of Labor Day.  An excerpt from the text is:  “No man 

may prevail or conquer my country’s heart. She is eternal, a 

gift given by God. You ask if I love her, through wars, death 

and despair? I may cross borders but I am still there.  How 

can I love her, where would I start? Let man’s petty nations 

tear themselves apart. My land’s only border lies around my 

heart.”  A HAPPY AND BLESSED LABOR DAY TO ALL. 

MAY GOD ALWAYS BLESS OUR LAND! 
 

CONSIDER JOINING THE ADULT CHOIR, FUNERAL 

CHOIR, OR ENROLL YOUR CHILD IN THE CHIL-

DREN’S CHOIR.  CALL MY OFFICE,  446-0473 x38,  OR 

STOP UP TO THE CHOIR ROOM AFTER ANY MASS.  

PRAY ON IT, AND CONSIDER THIS GIFT TO GOD, TO 

YOUR NEIGHBORS IN THE PEWS, AND TO YOUR-

SELF,  BY SINGING IN THE CHOIR! 

                                                                      Ernest Camerota 

Summer Giving  This summer, if you 

can’t make it to Holy Cross due to travel or 

other commitments, we encourage you to  

automate your regular donations. HOLY 

CROSS CHURCH relies on the consistent 

financial support of the congregation and electronic giving 

offers an easy way to give on a recurring basis. Simply  

visit www.holycrossdewitt.org & locate the donation link 

at the top of the page.  Or, if you prefer, pick up an authori-

zation form in the office. We thank you for your continued  

support! 

http://www.hcparish.com
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FAITH FORMATION 
 

Kathy Fitzgibbons, DRE  Tammy Gunn 

446-0473 x 12   446-0473 x 19 

Coordinator for PreK - 6  Coordinator for grades 7-12 

Kathy@holycrossdewitt.org tammy@holycrossdewitt.org 

HC Ladies Luncheon 
 

This month’s luncheon will be held on Thursday, 

September 17  - 12:00 pm at Geegee’s Restaurant 

on Court St.   All are welcome!  Please make a 

reservation by calling Jo (446-3328).  She must 

have the exact number of who is coming.   

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES  
 

 

Sunday, September 6
th

 - Food Giving Weekend  

Monday, September 7
th 

-  Labor Day 

 Office closed/ No Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday, September 8
th 

10:30 AM  Menorah Park Mass - Menorah Park 

 7:00 PM Recovery - room 9 

Wednesday, September 9
th

  

 8:15 - 2:00 PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament - Church 

10:30 AM Mom’s Group - room 5  

 7:00 PM Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Church 

Thursday, September 10
th 

 7:00 PM HC Men’s Group - room 12 

Saturday, September 12
th 

 

 3:15-3:45 PM Penance - Church 

Sunday, September 13
th  

 9:00 AM Exit Dialogue Confirmation ‘15 - Yeazel Hall 

12:30 PM Confirmation ‘16 Information Meeting - Yeazel Hall 

     Holy Cross parish has a glorious history of never turning a 
parish student away who seeks a Catholic Education. 
     Some of our parents cannot afford the tuition in whole or part. 
If you are able to help Educate-A-Kid, please help us provide a 
Catholic Education for a boy or girl. Tuition is $4,740.00. 
     We have a Holy Cross School Incorporation that also allows 
matching funds from many companies. It is “ Friends of Holy 
Cross School, Inc.” – Federal Tax ID is 26-3789417. 
     Please complete this form if you can help. 
     God bless you and I know He will for bringing a child closer 
to Him                     ~ Msgr. Yeazel 
  

  

I wish to help a family afford a Catholic education. 
  

Name ____________________________________________ 
  

Address __________________________________________ 
  

Full Scholarship____________________________________ 
  

Partial Scholarship__________________________________ 

Some companies that match contributions. 
If your employer is not listed here please ask them  

if they contribute to this program. 
Ally (GMAC)  Exxon Mobil  O’Brien and Gere 

Aetna   Federated Dept. Store  Pfizer Phamacia 

AllState   JP Morgan Chase          Pitney Bowes 

American Express  Key Corp   Pricewaterhouse  

      Coopers 

Aon   Gannett    Principal 

AT&T   General Electric  Proctor and Gamble 

AXA   HSBC   Prudential 

Bank of America  IBM   Syr. Research Corp. 

Bank of New York  John Hancock  Time Warner 

C&S Engineers  Johnson & Johnson  United Technologies 

Cisco   Lincoln Financial  United Parcel Svc. 

Citgo   Merck   Verizon 

Citigroup   Merrill Lynch  Welch Allyn 

CNA Insurance  Modern Woman  Wellpointe 

Constellation Energy  MONY   WW Granger 

Cooper Industries  National Grid  Xerox 

Covidien   Nationwide Ins.  Wachovia 

Ernst & Young  Nordsen         

EDUCATE - A - KID 

Are You Being Called to Serve the Church as a 

Commissioned Lay Minister? 
The Formation for Ministry Program in our diocese prepares indi-

viduals to exercise their Baptismal commitment to serve as com-

missioned lay ministers.  This exciting program offers courses, 

workshops, retreats & supervised field experience which prepare 

persons to serve as commissioned lay ministers in a wide variety 

of ministries.  Courses are six weeks long & are offered five times 

a year throughout the Diocese.  For more information contact Fr. 

Vavonese at formation@syrdio.org or 470-1491. 

All Faith Formation classes will begin Thursday, 

Oct. 1st.  Registration letters have been mailed.  If 

you are new to our Parish, please email Kathy or Tam-

my to register your child. 

SHOULD YOU TEACH THIS YEAR? 
 

Deciding to be a Catechist requires prayer and  

deliberation.  Think about these statements: 

How can you share your gifts with your parish community? 

Do you enjoy children? 

Detailed curriculum, teacher training and resource  

 materials, are available for you 

You will grow in your own faith. 

Needed this year: 

Sunday School 2 teachers    

Grade 1   Thursdays or Friday;  

Grade 4   Thursdays or Fridays  

Grade 5 or 6 or 8 Wednesdays 

     If you are interested in becoming a part of this vital ministry 

or have questions, contact Kathy Fitzgibbons, Kathy 

@holycrossdewitt.org or Tammy@holycrossdewitt.org 

 2015-16 Sunday School  
Children ages 3 - 5, can attend a fun, engaging 

and faith-forming hour during the 9am Sunday 

Mass!  Program begins Sunday, October 4th 

and continues throughout the school year.   

     Sunday school is also always looking for volunteers to teach, 

co-teach or substitute for a class.  For more information or to 

register, email Stephanie at Stephanie@.holycrossdewitt.org 

mailto:Stephanie.HolyCross@gmail.com
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Anna Mary Barnaba, Dr. Ann Bishop, 

Catherine Bona, Barbara Boyle, Susan Boyle, 

Thomas Brady, Mary Cargin, Connie Decker, 

Helen Eck, Bill Fitzpatrick, Katie Glisson, 

Theresa Graviano, Mary Griffin, Yvonne 

Grocott,  William H. Kearney, Jr., Paul 

Kolodziejczyk, Al Koszalka, Mary Lambert, 

Patricia MacKillop, Angie Marziale, Linda Markley, Eleanor 

Moloney, James Montague, Faith Muller, Mary Ellen Myres, 

Patricia Perry, Anthony J. Pirano, Fred Josiah Poe, Kimberly Poe, 

Mark Queor, Martha Rossi, Georgia Sanderson, Edward (Ned) 

Schepp, Rosalie Scipione, Ailine Schafer, Laura Smith, Neal 

Sorkin, Eleanor Sullivan, Maureen Tessier, Frank Vavonese, Carol 

Watkins, Renata Wolszczak 

If you would like us to add someone to this list, please call the 

office or email Peg@holycrossdewitt.org. We will keep them on 

for three months unless you notify us otherwise.  Thank you 

 

Come and Visit Jesus on 
Wednesdays  

 

Both of these are great opportunities to 

spend some quiet time with the Lord.  

 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
from 8:15am to 2:00pm in the church. 

You are invited to stop in for as long or as little as 

you like anytime during the day.  THIS week  

Adoration will end at 2:00pm so the office staff 

can serve dinner at the Samaritan Center. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
7:00 - 8:00pm in the church. 

 

We begin the hour with adoration and will conclude 

with Evening Prayer from the Divine Office at 

7:45pm followed by Solemn Benediction at 8:00pm.  
 

“O God, you are my God:  for you I long, for you my soul 

is thirsting:  my body pines for you like a dry weary land 

without water.  So I will gaze on you in the sanctuary to 

see your strength and your glory.  My soul shall be filled 

as with a banquet.”    (Psalm 63) 

Lighthouse Catholic Ministries Kiosk 
 

Be sure to check it out in the Gathering Area. (suggested 
donations for materials are listed on the kiosk). 

Love to sing? Want to get involved? 
 

Brigid, our new Youth Minister is starting a Cantor Train-

ing Group this Fall.  Anyone 5th grade through high school 

is welcome to join.  Contact her for more information at 

brigid@holycrossdewitt.org. 

Prepare for the Year of Mercy  

by Consoling the Heart of Jesus 
We will be offering the second book in the Hearts Afire program 

by Fr. Michael Gaitley, Consoling the Heart of Jesus, beginning 

September 22nd.   This 10 week retreat gives us an awareness of 

God's infinite mercy and how we can give Him joy.  Be inspired 

by the weekly readings and participate in the small group discus-

sion following each weekly video with Father Gaitley.   Registra-

tions can be found on the bookracks at the Church entranc-

es.   Meeting Tuesdays 7-8:30pm or Wednesday 9-10:30am.  

Please return registrations by 9/12 to the office ATT:  

Dare.  Questions, call 446-5952 or email mbsyrny@gmail.com or 

mspadaro7@gmail.com.    

Eucharistic Ministers & Lectors 
 

Your new schedule has been mailed/ emailed 

to you.  If you haven’t received it please call 

the Office 446-0473.  Thank you. 

Altar Server Recruitment:  
 

Serving on the altar is a wonderful way for young 

people to get to know our faith. We have been 

blessed in the past with some very loyal and dedi-

cated young people who work hard to glorify our 

Lord’s Eucharistic meal each Saturday and Sunday.  

If you are the parent of a current altar server, or would like your 

child to become an altar server, please stop by the robing room 

before or after Mass to fill out an information form. We would 

like to update our files and, as we lose altar servers to soccer 

practice, school plays and other activities, we need to replenish 

our ranks. If you have any questions please call Deacon Dare 

Dutter at 446-0473 or email him at ddutter@twcny.rr.com.  

Highlighted CD: "I'm Not Being Fed" by 
Jeff Cavins 
 

"What I like most is the fact that he used 
the Bible to explain the origin of the Catho-
lic Church and the meaning of the Eucha-
rist. It was easy to follow and it has helped 
me with some of my family and friends who had drifted 
away from the Church."   
   Jimmy - New Orleans, LA 

COMING FULL CIRCLE 
   Holy Cross is privileged to host a talk by 
SUSAN THAYER, a former Planned 
Parenthood director in Iowa, who is now pro
-life and speaking out about the real truths of 
PP.   She shares her miraculous conversion 
with honesty, transparency and humor. 
   Join us on TUESDAY, SEPT. 15

th
 at 6:30 pm in Yeazel 

Hall, at Holy Cross, Dewitt.  All are welcome.   
For more info.: Lhall@syrdio.org or (315) 470-1418 

Holy Cross Men’s Group:   
Are you interested in exploring your faith from a man’s per-

spective? Holy Cross has a faith based discussion group for the 

men of Holy Cross Parish. It is held on alternate Thursday 

evenings at 7:00 in Yeazel Hall. The upcoming dates are : 

9/10, 9/24, 10/1, 10/15, 10/ 29, 11/12, 11/26,  & 12/10. If you 

are interested, please call Deacon Dare Dutter at 446-6454 or 

email him at ddutter@twcny,rr,com.  

mailto:mbsyrny@gmail.com
mailto:mspadaro7@gmail.com
mailto:ddutter@twcny.rr.com
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Faith in Action 
 

For more information or to volunteer, contact Beth Schafer:  

315-416-4576 or beth@holycrossdewitt.org 
 

Sustaining Earth-: Wed September 16th: 6 PM 

     The inaugural event of Sustaining Earth will be held at Panas-

ci Family Chapel at LeMoyne College. It will 

bring together 3 speakers to consider the recent-

ly released papal encyclical on the environment 

and climate change - Dr. Christina Peppard 

(Fordham University), Dr. Lawrence Tanner (Le 

Moyne College), and Dr. James Schaeffer 

(Marquette University).They will address: (1) 

the contents of the encyclical itself and their 

place within the broader context of Catholic 

thought and Francis' papacy; (2) the science of climate change; 

and (3) our ethical implication in climate change and the action 

toward which Pope Francis is calling all of us. 

     Sponsored by the McDevitt Center, Sustaining Earth is moti-

vated by a sense of the urgency of growing threats to our envi-

ronment. Through the public events in this initiative....we seek to 

ground and frame the issues within the context of our broadly 

religious perspectives on our human relation to the environment 

and our ethical obligations to care for the environment - all with 

the intention of helping to foster informed and concerted action 

to sustain Earth. 

     The Encyclical is available online at www.vatican.va, (choose 

“english” in the language selection box, and “encyclicals” from 

the menu). It is recommended reading. Ed Michalenki, Ph.D., is 

our parish’s Encyclical Liaison to the Syracuse Diocese. To learn 

more about what you can do to protect the environment, contact 

Ed: emichalenko@oei2.org or 445-9348. 
 

Hot Meals for the Women’s Emergency Shelter 

In collaboration with Emmaus Ministry, Holy Cross Parish is 

committed to bringing a hot meal once a month for the 24 wom-

en & children staying at Dorothy Day Shelter. We are looking for 

volunteers who are willing to prepare a hot meal during the third 

week of the month and to deliver it by Saturday, September 19th.  

To learn more or to sign up, contact Beth: 

beth@holycrossdewitt.org/416-4576. 
 

Stories from Neighbors Helping Neighbors (NHN): 

     When one is dependent on others for transportation, it can be 

difficult to get to doctor’s appointments. NHN has responded to 

requests for transportation to appointments when our local cod-

FISH, “community of dewitt-Friends in Service Here”, is not 

able to help. (cod-FISH can be contacted at 463-5158.) 

     If you are interested in adding your name to NHN email vol-

unteer list, opportunities to help your neighbor in need will arrive 

in your inbox.  Thank you for doing your part to make Holy 

Cross a truly caring community. To sign up, fill out the card in 

your pew or email: beth@holycrossdewitt.org / 416-4576. 

HOLIDAY INFORMATION 
 

The Parish Office will be closed to  

observe Labor Day on Monday,  

September 7
th

. 
 

 Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-

ment will not take place on September 7th. 

 Mass will be at 9:00am  

More Announcements  

 Need extra money?  Work as an Election Inspector.  If  

interested in working on Election Days for the Onondaga County 

Board of Elections, call  435-3331.  Anyone over the age of 18 & 

a registered voter in Onondaga County is eligible . 

 Father Amedeo Guida will be having a  

Healing Mass at St Mary's in Minoa on 

Tuesday, September 8 at 7:00 PM. 

 St. James Fall Festival will be held on Sat., Sept. 12,  

11am to 7pm.  Free parking & admission at 4845 S. Salina St., 

Syracuse.  The festival will feature a delicious chicken BBQ, 

food, music, children’s games, entertainment, basket raffle, silent 

auction & more.  Call 469-7789 or www.stjamessyr.org.  Some-

thing for everyone. All are welcome! 

 Bishop Ludden Jr./Sr. High school is seeking a Youth  

Minister to cover a leave by our Campus Minister.  Also looking 

for substitute teachers. Contact Brenda Reichert by email - brei-

chert@syrdiocese.org. 

 Roots of Christian Faith:  Discipleship in the early  

century.  This workshop by Rev. Dr. Mark Lawson will be held 

on 9/10,17 & 24, 7-9pm at the Spiritual Renewal Center.  $40, 

register at 472-6546 or spiritualrenewalcenter.com. 

 “Stand Up! If Not You… Who?” - (A call to grandparents & 

 “grandparents at heart”) Sat., 9/12, 9AM to Noon (8:30 reg.) at 

St. Cecilia’s Church, Solvay.  We must have ability to pass on the 

faith; keep prayer in the heart of family life; & witness the truth.    

From Our Pastor 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

     Labor Day is an occasion to celebrate the fact that we are 

called, with dignity, to help God’s world continue to be built up 

and prosper. 

     Martin Luther King, Jr. said it well - “All labor that uplifts 

humanity has dignity and importance and should be undertaken 

with painstaking excellence”. 

     How easy to complain about our work but how blessed it is to 

have our work. 

    God bless you all, 

    Msgr. Yeazel 

mailto:beth@holycrossdewitt.org
http://www.vatican.va/
mailto:emichalenko@oei2.org
mailto:beth@holycrossdewitt.org
mailto:beth@holycrossdewitt.org
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MASS  LECTORS  EUCH. MIN.  EUCH. MIN. ALTAR SERVERS USHERS - B 

Saturday, 4:00 PM Rose Tout H1 John Passonno CH1 Claudette Tanner Annie Kilmartin Randy Elder 

  H2 Susan Klenk CH2 Mary Relihan Nora Kilmartin Don Lacombe 

  H3 Lisa Nardone CH3 Kay Sgarlatta Noah Mandelis Matthew Willis 

  H4 Mary Ann Montforte CH4 Ben Vahey  Bill McDevitt 

  

H5 Martha O’Leary  
 

 

Sunday, 7:30 AM  Theresa Beaty  CH1 Julie Johnson Isabelle Picciano Ed Coolican 

  H2 Ed Flynn CH2 Charlene Hughes Lizzy Smith Tony Ebersole 

  H3 Mary Beth Elmer CH3 Al Highducheck  Len Smith 

  H4 Pat Highducheck CH4 Theresa Koulouris  Charles Stepneski 

Sunday, 9:00 AM  David Thompson H1 J.D. Tessier CH1 Corrina Wilcox Tom Moade Tom Kenah 

  H2 Mary Lee Muench CH2 Kathy Sportelli Ray Moade  John Kissane 

  H3 Brigid Ristau CH3 Teri Skandalis   Ed Purcell 

  H4 Catherine Muller CH4 Kathleen Gibson   

  

H5 Nancy Thompson 
 

  

Sunday, 11:30AM  Ellyn Lubel H1 David Pajak CH1 Linda Mulvey Logan Demetros Donald Brown 

  H2 Ed Judge CH2 Karen Kirkman Owen Demetros Neil Bourcy 

  H3 Regina Harty CH3 Deacon Dutter  Peg Foraker 

  H4 Sue Judge CH4 Tony Schiano   

  H5 Sue Boone    

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SCHEDULE ~ WEEKEND OF September 12
th

 & 13
th 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism ~ Please call the Parish Office  Marriage ~ Please make an appointment  Penance ~ Saturday, 3:15PM  
       to make arrangements              with a priest at least 6 months 

                   Classes required for 1st Baptism                     prior to wedding  

†To request either the Anointing of the Sick or Communion to the Sick please call the Parish Office.†   

HOLY CROSS PARISH  
4112 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

Church Office – Phone: 315 446-0473, FAX: 315 446-7608 

Website: holycrossdewitt.org   ■   E-Mail: info@holycrossdewitt.org 
 

PARISH INFORMATION  
■ Please notify the Parish Office when a parishioner or  

family member is confined to home, hospitalized, or entering a  

nursing home, please be sure to notify our parish office.  Hospitals no 

longer notify us of a patient’s admittance.   

■Bulletin items need to be in the parish office no later than Monday at 

9am for the upcoming weekend.  (Thursday if a holiday).  

E-mail preferred; please send to: peg@holycrossdewitt.org  

■Hearing impaired ear phones are available in the Robing Room in the 

front lobby.  

■Recovery ~ Contact Dave…………......……………….638-2303  

■Pregnant and Need Help?  Please call Catholic Charities 424-1800 

 

HOLY CROSS SCHOOL  
4200 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

School Office – Phone: 315 446-4890, FAX: 315 446-4799 

Website: hcschooldewitt.org 

E-Mail: moleary@syrdiocese.org 
 

Staff ~ Name and Title  
Martha O’Leary, School Principal  

Joanne Markert  -  Administrative Assistant, Nina Walters  -  Nurse  

Holy Cross Parish Staff ~ Name, Title and Phone Extension  
 

Rev. Msgr. J. Robert Yeazel, Pastor, ext. 15  

Rev. Charles S. Vavonese, In Residence/Parochial Vicar  

Rev. Msgr. George F. Sheehan, In Residence 

Rev. Louis P. Sogliuzzo, SJ, Weekend Homilist 

Rev. Msgr. Richard M. Kopp, Vicar for Priests, Weekend Homilist 

Deacon Dare Dutter 

Sister Rose Bill, MFIC, Pastoral Associate, ext. 13 

Seminarian Ken Kirkman 

Ernest J. Camerota, Director of Music, ext. 38  

Maggie Byrne, Director of Young Adult Ministry  

Brigid Clary, Youth Minister, ext. 20 

Kathy Darcy, Housekeeper 

Katharine Fitzgibbons, Director Religious Ed. Pre-K – 6, ext. 12  

Sheila R. Guinto, Receptionist, ext. 10  

Nathan Gunn, Mentor for Scripture/Leadership, ext. 36  

Tammy Gunn, Director Religious Ed. 7 – 12, ext. 19  

Dan Littlepage, Director of Technology, ext. 36 

Leigh C. Marquis, Director of Finance & Human Resources, ext. 24  

Maureen McManus, Sacristan 

Peg Olson, Office Manager & Administrative Assistant, ext. 22  

Beth Schafer, Director of Faith in Action Ministry, ext. 34  

Julie Sheridan, Director of Evangelization, ext. 18 

Matt Stano,  Maintenance 

Cathy Young, Coordinator of Maintenance 

 


